
Dear Dallastown Community Member,

We are excited to continue the Dallastown Area Educational Foundation’s (DAEF) proud tradition of
giving back to our community through outlets including student scholarships, teacher grants,
Operation Warm, community fundraisers, Courtyard of Honor, academic enrichment opportunities,
and so much more! Last year, we were able to award over $84,000 in student scholarships alone –
THANK YOU!

Established in 2002, the Dallastown Area Educational Foundation (DAEF) is a broad-based,
non-profit community organization working with individuals, businesses, and the community to
enhance academic and cultural experiences for Dallastown Area School District students. Together,
by engaging in community relationships, we can make a difference in supporting and enhancing the
student experience at Dallastown.

We need your help!  You are invited to join us in making a positive
impact for our students, teachers, and community. On May 6,
2022, please visit givelocalyork.org and make a donation to the
Dallastown Area Educational Foundation - your dollars will help
support Dallastown students, teachers, alumni, academics and
education, and our community. This is a one day campaign to raise
as many donations as possible to support the DAEF mission.
Giving ends at 11:59 p.m. and any dollar amount is appreciated!

We sincerely thank you for caring about the people who need our support the most within our very
own community -  your generous donations help to provide amazing opportunities for Dallastown.  If
you are interested in learning more about DAEF and the numerous supports we provide to our
community, please visit us at https://bit.ly/DAEF_Foundation.

Sincerely,

Matthew Manning, DAEF Chairman
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